
From: Goyette, David  
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 2:18 PM 
To: lwessels@globalp.com 
Subject: FW: DM 10-337 Global Montello Group Corp, Reporting Requirements, Lori Wessels 781-398-
4435 
 
Lori, 
 
This is a reminder that the 2013 report is due by March 1, 2014.  Please report volume in therms rather 
than in dekatherms. 
 
When filing the report, be sure to include the docket number listed on the subject line of this 
email.  Mail 3 paper copies of the report to:  
 
Debra Howland, Executive Director 
NHPUC 
21 South Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
Also, email the report to executive.director@puc.nh.gov.   For this specific submission please include my 
email, david.goyette@puc.nh.gov, in the cc line of your email to the Executive Director. 
 
Thank you. 
 
David Goyette 
Utility Analyst III 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10   
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
603.271.6326(voice) 
603.271.3878(fax) 
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